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FEBRUARY MEETING. 

There were 22 members present (and several apologies were received) at 'r 
first meeting for the year. Some interesting material was presented including 
a pamphlet on St.Aloysius R.C. Church in Balaclava Rd. containing a list cf the 
oroginal benefactors of the Church and the very interesting story of 'Isabefle' 
a statue in the Town Hal]. Gallery in memory of Isabelle Webb, who died of smallpox 
in India over 100 years ago. e are indebted to Miss Rene Anderson for this 
story, which has taken her some time to compile. 

CAULFIELD'S HISTORY - AT LAST 

'From SAND, SWAMP and HEATH' - A History of Caulfield - by Peter R. Murray 
and John C. Wells is now available from the Town Hall c' $16.90 per copy. We await 
the comment of members of this long awaited publication commissioned b the 
Caulfield Council. 

ST KILDA'S ANNIVERSARY. 

The Secretary and the Treasurer, and their wives, attended the 10th anniversary 
of the founding of the St.Kilda Historical Society marked by a luncheon to celebrate 
the occasion. A very warm welcome was extended to them and to other visitors at 
this very pleasant function. 

WANTED*  

Photos of Glenhuntly Rd. Genhuntly, in the nineteen twenties are being 
asked for by one of the local traders. These are required for copying purposes 
only and would be returned promptly. If you can help, would you contact the 
Secretary, or any Committee member. 

MARCH MEETING - VISIT TO MALVERN HOUSE. 

By arrangement with the Head Teacher, Mr, W. Sayers, members of the Society 
may inspect Malvern House on Wednesday Evening, March 19th at 8 pm. Malvern House, 
which now houses the Caulfield Grammar Primary School, is situate in Willoby Ave., 
East Malvern. ( Second street off north side of Wattletree Rd. from Burke Rd. - 
ast side. ) 

Members should assemble auiside the main agte at 8 pm sharp. Please be on time. 
If you need transport, ring Ralph Sims - 528.1661 or Jim Pallet, 509.5895. 

NEW MEMBERS. 
We welcome the following new members - 

Miss J. Searle. Miss Norma Ward. Miss Hazel Ford. 


